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Brewer’s Classic Golf Tournament -1 POSTPONED

DUE TO WET GROUND CONDITIONS, THE BREWER'S CLASSIC HAS BEEN POSTPONED
UNTIL JULY 10TH.

The Washington Homebrewers Association is proud to announce a new event on July 10th- The
Brewer's Classic Golf Tournament. We'll have a couple rounds of golf, some great BBQ
provided by Mop, Sauce, and Two Smoking Barrels, and there will be homebrew on every hole.

It's $25 per person and all proceeds go to helping share our hobby with others. Plus, it's a great
excuse to get out and have some fun with a bunch of fellow brewers. We're going to have this at
the same location as the Lakewood Rotary Homebrew Festival which is Ski Park Lake, near
Orting, WA. The event will run 10am - 5pm.

Friends and family are welcome but every foursome needs at least one pro or homebrewer.
We're also asking that each team brings some homebrew to share, preferably in kegs so we
can avoid having glass on the golf course.

Go to www.brewersclassic.com for more information or email info@brewersclassic.com This
e-mail address is being protected from spambots. You need JavaScript enabled to view it

if you have any questions or to RSVP. We're planning on limiting the number of golfers to 50
since we don't really know how to run a golf tournament. But it'll be a great time regardless.

And don't worry - we're all pretty bad at golf. Range balls will be provided!
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